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Katie Maloney – Sports Officer  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

Within my Sports Officer role this month I have had the opportunity to complete several 

things. Firstly I have chaired the monthly Sports Hub meeting with our sports teams 

committees. Following the Sports Hub I also attended the Activities hub where we were 

able to give away lots of money to help develop our sports and societies further. 

Additionally to this i was able to attend the Competitive Grant panel where we also granted 

money to help individuals and teams outside of BUCS competitions. In addition to this here 

has also been the Diwali celebrations and the escape room, which were great to support. 

On a weekly basis I have completed the weekly filming of the We Are Lincoln Lounge with 

Will (Societies Officer) and Cassie (Vice President Activities) which has been a great success. 

Alongside this I have also ran drop-in sessions every other week when anyone can come in 

to discuss any problems or challenges faced in their team/society, if they wanted to set up a 

new team/society or had a scheduled meeting. In my spare time I have again been to 

support as many teams as I can at their BUCS fixtures.  

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

One of the most notable successes this month has come from the BUCS This Girl Can 

campaign targeting female involvement in sport within universities and empowering women 

to join sport. I had the amazing opportunity to help deliver this alongside Cassie (VPA). The 

campaign involved having professional photos taken of some of our female athletes 

involves in BUCS sports, teams using a disposable camera to capture the best moments 

during the week with a showcase in tower bar, free social sport sessions, a chalk board to 

write why ladies take part in sport and free wristband to show support not only for the 

BUCS This Girl Can campaign, but also for the We Are Lincoln community. The campaign 

was a great success showcasing the We Are Lincoln community in its best light, and it was 

great to see so many of our male athletes and students supporting the campaign as well.  

 

Plans for next month  

Next month we are heading towards Christmas and I will be chairing another sports hub as 

well as attending another activities hub where we will be looking to award more money to 

teams and societies to develop them. I will also be filming more episodes of the We Are 

Lincoln Lounge with Cassie (VPA) and Will (Societies Officer). 


